The building has been designed to meet the following codes: MUBEC, IBC 2009, NFPA 101,
NFPA 1, NFPA 10, and NFPA 13. A code analysis can be found on the bottom sheet A-2 Life
Safety Plan.

This project has received planning department approval with all the conditions of approval
having been met, with the exception of the Performance Guarantee.

If you have any questions regarding this project, please feel {ree to contact me at my office,
892-9800.

Sincerely,

James I. Biskup
President

JIB:cle



